FSBSC Submission 214

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Scott Tayler

Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 2:05 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Services Reform

The Secretary
Legislative Council Select Committee,

Good afternoon, my name is Scott Tayler and | am a professional firefighter
with the CFA at Ocean Grove fire station.

| am writing in support of the fire services reform.
As a career firefighter | can see great benefits in merging and streamlining the two services.

The new service will provide greater coverage for the community and a lower response
time in expanded areas. It will also dissolve the boundaries between MFB and CFA making
the new service more efficient. The reform will also allow the service to be modernised and
help with interagency cooperation.

At Ocean Grove we work alongside volunteers and have had several talks about the merger
with the volunteers with resounding support for the fire services reform.

| ask that you give my submission consideration.

Much Appreciated

Scott Tayler

Scott Tayler Firefighter
:I:l: Ocean Grove Fire Station

5—-11 Shell Rd
CFA Ocean Grove, Vic 3226
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